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  Hertsmere Borough Council 
Election of a Councillor 

 

For The Area Of 
 

BOREHAMWOOD KENILWORTH WARD 

ONE vacancy 

 
To Be Held On 

 

Thursday 6
th

 May 2021 
 

 

Having received a written request from TWO eligible electors from the 
Hertsmere Borough Council Borehamwood Kenilworth Ward, the Returning 
Officer can confirm that a by-election will be held on Thursday 6th May 2021 
to fill this vacancy. 

 

Due to the ongoing Covid-19 pandemic, the government has passed the 
following legislation postponing elections and referendums that would take 
place between 25th March 2020 and 5th May 2021: 

 

 The Local Government and Police and Crime Commissioner 
(Coronavirus) (Postponement of Elections and Referendums) (England 
and Wales) Regulations 2020 
 

 The Coronavirus Act 2020  
 

 

Further information about elections in Hertsmere in 2021, including how to 
cast your vote, can be found on the council’s website at 
https://www.hertsmere.gov.uk/elections 

 

 
 


